
 

 

 
         Date: 11 Sep 2024 
 

 

Dear year 1 families, 

 
There was a mistake in the previous letter sent out regarding the phonics workshop. The mistake has 
been amended and highlighted in yellow in the attached letter. 
 
Please note that this is a very practical, hands on workshop. It will not be recorded and there will be 
no slides to share. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch with me. 

 
Regards, 
Mrs. Doucette 
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